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We welcome the distinguished delegation of Poland. 

We welcome the efforts of the Government of Poland undertaken since 2nd UPR cycle to strengthen human rights promotion and protection by promulgating new laws and ratifying several international human rights instruments. We commend Poland for submitting the Mid-Term Report.

We noted the work of the Government towards improving existing solutions and national laws eliminating all forms of discrimination against women. As the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women remained concerned about structural barriers negatively affecting the enrolment of girls and women in non-traditional educational and vocational fields, could the delegation of Poland elaborate on the activities undertaken to tackle this issue? 
We commend Poland for legislating a total ban on corporal punishment in all settings. We call on the Government to enhance activities to eliminate using corporal punishment in schools, youth centers and alternative-care facilities, as reported by the CRC. 

Montenegro makes the following recommendations to Poland: 

1. to finalize the procedure of ratifying the International Convention on Protection of all Persons from Enforced Disappearances;

2. to ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.

Thank you. 

